From: eos Counsell |

Sent: 17 March 2024 18:18
To: Planning
Subject: 2023/5162/P

Dear Planning agent,

| am writing to register my objection to proposed planning works for 14a Keat’s Grove on the grounds that it is
excessive in size for the site footprint and that it will be an eyesore for surrounding neighbours, in Keat’s grove,
Downshire Hill as well as South end green.

Many thanks,

Eos Counsell and David Arnold

(Residents of Downshire Hill)

Sent from my iPhone21



